
25 February 2018
Isle of Mull Bird Club

Ardura Forest

Dear Moray,

The Isle of Mull Bird Club is happy to support Mull and Iona 
Community Trust's (MICT) proposal to buy Ardura forest.

We recognise MICT's track record of developing 
sustainable and environmentally - focused projects.  The 
commitment in the current proposal to ensuring and 
encouraging community access to all areas of the forest is 
in keeping with our aim of advancing "the study of birds 
and natural history in a social context".

We look forward in anticipation to working with MICT in 
the future to survey bird species in the forest and maybe to 
collaborating in the development of "bird-related" 
community activities there.

 

Yours sincerely,

Andrew Oldacre

(Chairman)




